TODD PANGLE
Fire Chief
Telephone 706-278-7363
Fax 706-272-7107
tpangle@cityofdalton-ga.gov

404 School Street Dalton, GA 30720



PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION

Bill Weaver

Keith Whitworth

Terry Mathis

Kenneth E. Willis

Anthony Walker

October 22, 2019

Chairman Bill Weaver

Public Safety Commission

Greetings.

I am making a recommendation for the promotion of FFII Casey Jones to the rank of engineer. This promotion will fill the vacancy left by reassignment of Dale Stratton to the Preventions Division. Casey has met the required pre-requisites set forth for the rank of engineer.

Casey was employed with Dalton Fire Department in January 2013. Casey has been a member of the fire service since September 2009. Since that time he has gained valuable experience and expertise in our profession, both benefitting him as well as the department. His supervisor's state that he is the type of employee that will do whatever is ask of him with exemplary results. As stated by his battalion chief in a recommendation letter to me, Casey is competent and has an expansive skill set that will benefit him in this step of his career.

I would appreciate your support in recognizing FFII Casey Jones with a promotion to the rank of engineer.

Thank you all for your consideration.

Todd Pangle

TODD PANGLE
Fire Chief
Telephone 706-278-7363
Fax 706-272-7107
tpangle@cityofdalton-ga.gov

404 School Street Dalton, GA 30720



PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION

Bill Weaver

Keith Whitworth

Terry Mathis

Kenneth E. Willis

Anthony Walker

Formal Letter of Recommendation for Promotion

October 4, 2019

Chief Pangle,

I would like to recommend FF 2 Casey Jones for promotion to the rank of Driver Operator. I have had the pleasure of working with Casey as a supervisor for the past two years.

Casey is a model employee that any supervisor would be proud to have within their ranks. He came to the department from day one with a wealth of knowledge in firefighting and life skills as well. Casey continues on a daily basis to expand his cognizance and skill set. He is as competent, at ease, and well versed with all apparatus in our fleet as he is with any task on the fire ground. He has never failed to assist anyone with any task, or solicitation posed to him. He is the definition of a true team player and legitimate family oriented man that consistently puts others before himself. I foresee and look forward to Casey moving through the ranks into a position of formal leadership.

FF Jones is a person that can function within any company on any shift consistently producing above average results. He will make an excellent Driver Operator and I look forward to working with him for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Chief Alan Ridley

TODD PANGLE
Fire Chief
Telephone 706-278-7363
Fax 706-272-7107
tpangle@cityofdalton-ga.gov

404 School Street Dalton, GA 30720



PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION

Bill Weaver

Keith Whitworth

Terry Mathis

Kenneth E, Willis

Anthony Walker

October 22, 2019

Chairman Bill Weaver

Public Safety Commission

Greetings,

I am making a recommendation for the promotion of FFII Dwayne Pangle to the rank of engineer. This promotion will fill the vacancy left by the retirement of Tim Macon. Dwayne has met the required pre-requisites set forth for the rank of engineer.

Dwayne was employed with Dalton Fire Department in January 2013. Dwayne has been a member of the fire service since March 2005. Since that time he has gained valuable experience and expertise in our profession, both benefitting him as well as the department. His supervisor's state that he is the type of employee that will do whatever is ask of him with exemplary results. As stated by his battalion chief in a recommendation letter to me, Dwayne is competent and has an expansive skill set that will benefit him in this step of his career.

I would appreciate your support in recognizing FFII Dwayne Pangle with a promotion to the rank of engineer.

Thank you all for your consideration.

Todd Pangle

TODD PANGLE
Fire Chief
Telephone 706-278-7363
Fax 706-272-7107
tpangle@cityofdalton-ga.gov

404 School Street Dalton, GA 30720



PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION

Bill Weaver

Keith Whitworth

Terry Mathis

Kenneth E. Willis

Anthony Walker

Formal Letter of Recommendation for Promotion

October 4, 2019

Chief Pangle,

I would like to recommend FF2 Dwayne Pangle for promotion to the rank of Driver Operator. I have had the pleasure of working with Dwayne as a supervisor for the last six years.

Dwayne is a model employee that any supervisor would be lucky to have within their ranks. He came back to the department his second hiring with a wealth of knowledge in firefighting skills that literally spans the globe. Dwayne spent a year deployed to Iraq where one of his primary functions was working with and testing pumping apparatus. He has mechanical knowledge and ability that can be rivalled by few. Dwayne continues on a daily basis to expand his cognizance and skill set. He is competent, and at ease with any task assigned to him in the station or on the fire ground. He has never failed to assist anyone with any task, or solicitation posed to him regardless of nature. He is the definition of a true team player that consistently puts others before himself.

FF Pangle is a hard working employee that consistently produces above average results. He should have no issues fulfilling the rank of Driver Operator. I look forward to working with him for many years to come.

Sincerely, Chief Alan Ridley

TODD PANGLE
Fire Chief
Telephone 706-278-7363
Fax 706-272-7107
tpangle@cityofdalton-ga.gov

404 School Street Dalton, GA 30720



PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION

Bill Weaver

Keith Whitworth

Terry Mathis

Kenneth E. Willis

Anthony Walker

October 22, 2019

Chairman Bill Weaver

Public Safety Commission

RE: Training Division Coordinator Keith Dempsey Captain Recognition

Greetings,

I am making a recommendation for the recognition of Training Division Coordinator Keith Dempsey with the rank of captain. The recognition of this rank is representative of the career path for his position. Keith has met the required prerequisites set forth for this recognition.

Keith has been employed with Dalton Fire Department since August 2003. Keith was reassigned to the training division as training assistant in June 2005, and promoted to Training Division Coordinator in July 2017. Since obtaining his position as Training Division Coordinator, Keith has shown his ability to lead as the head of a division, and move the training division forward as according to the vision of the department. Keith has compiled an impressive training profile. Keith has several notable accomplishments in his resume which includes a Master's Degree in Fire and Emergency Management Administration through Oklahoma State University, Executive Fire Officer Designation through National Fire Academy, and he has completed the NPQ Fire Officer IV certification. He has completed his Fire Instructor III which proves to be very valuable in the training division. Keith is also a graduate of the Flames program.

I would appreciate your support in recognizing Keith with the rank of captain.

Thank you all for your consideration.

Todd Pangle

TODD PANGLE
Fire Chief
Telephone 706-278-7363
Fax 706-272-7107
tpangle@cityofdalton-ga.gov

404 School Street Dalton, GA 30720



PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION
Bill Weaver
Keith Whitworth
Terry Mathis
Kenneth E. Willis
Anthony Walker

October 22, 2019

Chairman Bill Weaver

Public Safety Commission

RE: Prevention Division Coordinator Matt Daniel Captain Recognition

Greetings,

I am making a recommendation for the recognition of Prevention Division Coordinator Matt Daniel to the rank of captain. The recognition of this rank is representative of the career path for his position. Matt has met the required prerequisites set forth for this recognition.

Matt has been employed with Dalton Fire Department since January 2003. Matt was promoted to Preventions Division Coordinator in November 2017. Since obtaining his position as Prevention's Division Coordinator, Matt has shown his ability to lead as the head of a division, and move the prevention division forward as according to the vision of the department. Matt has a level 3 NICET (National Institute for Certification in Engineering Technologies) which compliments his abilities working in inspections. Since being promoted to lead the division, I have received several compliments concerning Matt, both internal and from the public. He has implemented a schedule of inspections, electronic inspection program, and many other procedures in the inspection division since taking it over that has proved to be very efficient and productive.

I would appreciate your support in recognizing Matt with the rank of captain.

Thank you all for your consideration

Todd Pangle